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Jane Rasely

From: Kay Morgan <jamesk7smyrna@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 6:57 PM
To: PCD
Subject: My two e-mails already sent, regarding the 5 Madison Ave. Development Proposals

Alas, my computer "decided" to send both e-mails which you have, by now, received - without allowing me any time to 
reread them. - - and disallowing me to even sign the first e-mail.  My name is Kay Elaine Greaves Morgan.  My phone 
number is 206-855-2948.  I had no idea my computer sent the second of the e-mails, which is why you received the first 
message (the one without my name).  Please do know that I am well known in this community and in other communities 
inside Kitsap County and I will do everything in my power to stop the poor planning behind building these five 
developments.  What greed. What lack of knowledge about the environment.  What sadness. 
 
Kay Morgan, Ph.D. 


